
April 2, 2023 
 
“Yá'át'ééh!” Greetings to all our families, benefactors and friends in the most Holy Name of 

Jesus. 
Since last October, we have opted to continue on with our weekly testing in our Home as a 
precaution to protect our Elderly Residents from covid-19. Visitations are ongoing and we are 

still encouraging the wearing of masks when visiting our dear Elderly Residents. This is a good 
precaution because of asymptomatic positive cases we have had previously. 

 

In order to make our Residents happy we have had a few groups come to entertain them but 
still keeping a safe distance. The collaboration of our wonderful Staff, few volunteers and Little 
Sisters to come up with activities to render our Residents happy continue and we are becoming 

quite experts in creating them. The main aspect of all these activities which our  Residents 

appreciate the most is being together as a family. That is why we, Little Sisters have at heart 

the saying of our Mother foundress, Saint Jeanne Jugan: “Making the Elderly happy, that is all 

that counts.” 
 
On behalf of the little family of Saint Jeanne Jugan here in Villa Guadalupe, Gallup I wish to 

extend our sincere gratitude to all our families, benefactors and friends for your continued 
support. To God we entrust all your intentions and please pray for us that we will keep the faith 
and continue to respond to God’s will each day in our beautiful vocation as Little Sisters of the 

Poor. God bless each and everyone of you.  “Ahéhee'.” 
 


